
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

  TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Washington will hold a public 

hearing at the Town Hall, 10 Reservoir Drive, Millbrook, New York on April 11, 2024 at 5:30 

p.m., on the revised version of the draft of the Hospitality Law in addition to a revised 

SEQR, Part One.  

            TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that all persons interested shall have an opportunity to be 

heard on said proposal at the time and place aforesaid. 

 TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that copies of the aforesaid proposed local law will be 

available for examination at the office of the Clerk of the Town of Washington, at the Town Hall, 

10 Reservoir Drive, Millbrook, New York between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. on all 

business days between the date of this notice and the date of the public hearing. 

DATED: Millbrook, New York 

  March 21, 2024 

 

           ChristineBriggs 
       CHRISTINE BRIGGS 

TOWN CLERK 

  



 


